
Dear Renegades,

My name is Alexandria Lopez and I’m a second semester student at

Bakersfield College. I am absolutely enthusiastic to be considered for the position

of Director of Public Relations. Fostering relationships with people through social

media is something I’m adept to as a student. I am eager to bring my experience

with navigating social media to BC and utilize it to promote the ongoings of our

campus. In the past I've used social media to promote plays I was performing in by

highlighting rehearsals, set building, and costume design. I’ve also used social

media to engage with new people and network to further professional goals.

Bakersfield College’s student government needs to be filled with people keen to

aid in advocating on behalf of the student body. If elected for the position of

Director of Public Relations, I plan to dedicate my time to uplifting the voices of

our student body.

Later Skaters,

Alexandria.


